
   

  
  

  

  

  

  

                                                                    

One Family in Christ 

St. John the Baptist R.C. Primary School 

Ann Street  Rochdale   OL11 1EZ 

Telephone: (01706) 647195   Fax: (01706) 711426 

E-mail: office@stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Mr M D Unsworth 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 There are a few events that we would like to share with you, as we approach the end of the 

term:  

1. 14/12/23   Y2 children performing their ukulele concert at 1:30pm in the school hall. Y2 

parents welcome to attend.  

2. 14/12/23  Advent Mass and Christmas dinner day – children can wear their Christmas 

jumpers. 

3. 15/12/23   Y4 children performing in their PE showcase at 2.15pm in the hall.  Y4 parents 

welcome to attend.  

4. 15/12/23  Y6 children performing their trumpet concert at 2:40pm in the classroom. Y6 

parents welcome to attend. 

5. 18/12/23   Y1-6 perform their carol concert at 3.15pm in the school hall. All parents welcome 

to attend. Please come to collect your children as normal and join us in the hall. It should 

finish by 4pm.  

6. 19/12/23   EYFS perform their Nativity in the hall at 9.15am. EYFS parents are welcome to 

attend.  Please bring your children to school as normal and join us in the hall.  

7. 20/12/23  Last day of term. School closes at 3pm and re-opens on Monday 8th January at 

8.50am.  

                                    

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Campbell  

Deputy Headteacher  
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